

Havens Hospices 226 Priory Crescent Southend on Sea Essex, SS2 6PR

T 01702 220 350 F 01702 410 039 havenshospices.org.uk

Mr. C Beardmore
President
Penguins Against Cancer
c/o Fenwycks
Tekels Avenue
Camberley
Surrey GY15 2LB

Dear Charlie

Thank you for your letter dated 23rd July and the generous donation of £2,000 for Havens Hospices.

Lucile and Paul are great supporters of the hospice and I will be writing to thank them for proposing us for this grant.

No one would ever have thought that 2020 would be so devastating. We were so grateful that we managed to move into our new adult hospice in time to support our local hospital to make bed space for covid patients as well as taking our end of life patients.

We are now only taking our end of life patients, but we haven't gone back to normal practice as we are having to support our day patients virtually by zoom or phone to make sure that they are coping. We can then ascertain whether to support them in our in-patient unit.

Thank you once again.

Kind regards

Yours sincerely

Louise Gloyne

Head of Philanthropy, Grants and Partnerships

Email | lgloyne@havenshospices.org.uk

L. Gloyne.

Mobile 07970004294







